From: registrar

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2019-0012
Date: Friday, June 14, 2019 10:06:20 AM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, June 13, 2019 8:54 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

subject: Letter of Comment - ||| GG

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-06-13

-- Case Number --
EB-2019-0012

-- Name --
Gary Robbins

-- Phone --

-- Company --
Robbins Farms

-- Address --

-- Comments --
With regard to EB-2019-0012:

I am concerned with any further development on this site as the development to date has caused a distinct
water/drainage issue already. With the lane way placement, water is being directed east, over the property line and
into my crop field. When current development was done, no consideration was given to the existing drainage tiles

in the fields and the effect on neighbouring property.

I have lived on this property since 1955 and before that, it was owned by my father. Before development, there was

never a drainage issue.

I would ask that before approval is given to further develop this site through initial test well drilling, that assurances
be given and plans detailed of how the water drainage problem will be addressed and mitigated.

If more information is needed, please contact me.

-- Attachment --


mailto:registrar@oeb.ca



